
Call for papers for issues 20 and 21 of Nueva Revista de Lenguas Extranjeras  
 

The Nueva Revista de Lenguas Extranjeras (NRLE), published by the Instituto de Lenguas 
Extranjeras,  Facultad de Filosofìa y Letras, Universidad Nacional de Cuyo, invites contributions in 
the form of articles and reviews for issues 20 and 21. The first deadline for submission of 
contributions is October 31st and the second one November 30th.   

At present the journal publishes original articles in Spanish, French, English or Portuguese in the 
areas of Literature and Culture, Linguistics, Foreign Language Teaching and Acquisition and Foreign 
Language Pedagogy. The journal is a valuable means of disseminating literary, cultural, linguistic 
and pedagogic knowledge relevant to the teaching and learning of foreign languages in general and 
to particular aspects of the languages represented in it.   
 
The journal seeks to address the interests of readers (teachers and researchers) who are specialists 
in the different areas of interest indicated above and attempts to favor connections among 
researchers and teachers working on different languages (and the associated cultures), learned as 
second or foreign languages. 

 
The articles are evaluated by specialists in the different disciplines on a double blind basis. The 
journal is included in the Latindex catalogue. The stylesheet and the template to be used for the 
submission of articles and reviews can be downloaded from this page. They were both designed by 
Prof. Dr. Castel, head of the institute between 2012 and 2016, for various publications he edited as 
leading editor. Please contact us if you need assistance with the template or if you have questions 
relating to the stylesheet or the type of articles published by the journal.  

 
The articles must be submitted via mail under the following address ilyce@ffyl.uncu.edu.ar  
 
The journal accepts contributions from FL teachers and researchers from local, nation-wide and 

foreign institutions and we would therefore be grateful if you could resend this call to colleagues in 

other national and international institutions that might be interested in publishing their work in the 

journal. 
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